
As of July 1st 2008, Western Health will be smoke-free inside, outside, 
everywhere.

Western Health is proud to create a healthier environment. Thank you 
for helping us improve the health of our community by not smoking 
anywhere on our properties and during home visits by Western Health 
staff.

We are committed to improving the health of our community. Your 
cooperation with our smoke-free policy is appreciated.

For more information please visit www.westernhealth.nl.ca/smokefree.

The Vision of Western Health is that the people of Western Newfoundland 
have the highest level of health and well being possible.


